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2018 WEQ API 3.b – Enhance the TSR result postings to allow showing of (i) limiting transmission elements and (ii) available generation dispatch options that would allow acceptance of reservation request


Transmission Service Requests for Long Term Service are evaluated using System Impact Studies process.  Section 19.1 and 19.3 of proforma tariff includes option for the Transmission customers to request System Impact Studies to evaluate generation redispatch options.  Currently there are no requirements for posting the limiting transmission elements and available generation redispatch options on OASIS. In case the service is denied, the system impact study should identify any limiting elements that resulted in denial of service.  Also, in case the generation redispatch options were requested to be evaluated, results of such evaluation should also be available.

BPS recommends that the information contained in the System Impact Studies regarding any limiting facilities and available generation redispatch options should be posted on OASIS.  In case Transmission Customer did not request to evaluate generation redispatch options, Transmission Provider need not study redispatch options that would have allowed acceptance of the reservation request. 
